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Message from Mrs Eley: 

Masks Reminder 

The safety of our school community is very 

important to us at St Anthony’s and 

therefore we would like to encourage all 

parents and carers to wear a mask in any 

location where social distancing may not 

be possible such as playgrounds at drop off 

and collection times. As well as following 

the one-way system at all times. 

Home Learning packs must be collected from 9am every Monday morning and completed packs      

from the week before should be dropped off in the correct box outside the school office. 

Water bottles 
Children should bring the absolute 

minimum from home – all that is required 

is a clear water bottle and PE Kits. No 

other personal belongings/equipment 

should be brought into school. 

Everything will be provided. 

Well done everyone, you have made it to what, hopefully, is the last day of 

remote learning!  You have all done so well and we cannot thank parents 

enough for the support with remote school learning during this time. We 

cannot wait to have everyone back – the teachers have some exciting 

things planned and cannot wait to see all the pupils back in their classrooms.  

As I explained in the letter, which was sent out and the start of the week, all 

safety measures put in place before lockdown will remain and we will be 

grateful of your help with this during morning drop off and after school pick 

up. Please get in touch if you have any questions regarding the return to 

school. Have a great weekend and I will look forward to  

seeing you all on Monday! 

 

Address:  

Danepark Road 

Hull  

HU6 9AA 

 

Phone: 01482 850286 

Email: admin@stahull.org 

5th March 2021 
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Our sparkle children this week are: 

St Anthony’s VC Academy  
Newsletter 

Return to school & Wellbeing Survey 

We are looking forward to the return of all pupils from 

Monday 8th, however we are aware that this is 

uncertain times for others. Please complete this survey 

to give us a better understanding on how you and 

your child/ren are feeling about returning and if there 

is anything we can do to help. 

LINK: https://forms.office.com/r/UBzUllEplc 
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Attendance is mandatory, pupils have to 

return unless they  

• Have coronavirus symptoms or have 

tested positive 

• Live with someone who has symptoms or 

have tested positive 

• Are a close contact of someone who 

has tested positive 

 

 

School Chromebooks/Books 

Please make sure that all school books or 

resources loaned over lockdown are 

returned to school on Monday. Also, please 

make sure that the Chromebooks (laptops) 

are returned to school as soon as possible so 

that we can clean them and use them in 

school again – please do not clean them 

before return as they can easily break! 
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Jewellery Reminder: 

No jewellery should be worn to school, other than simple stud earrings and a 

watch/Fitbit (not a smart watch). These need to be removed for all PE activities and 

kept safe by the child at their own risk.   

 


